
Dear Dinara, 

This is very sad news. Please accept our condoleances on the death of Viktor, and let 
his family know that we are sorry for their loss. 

Viktor's personality and work will be remembered, since his input to the cause of water 
resources management in Central Asia has been a major one, and his experiences 
have been disseminated and valued in many other regions. Viktor's support to INBO 
activities, in particular, has been constant and vital in your region, and INBO network 
will faithfully keep the memory of his oustanding contributions for the past decades. 

Warm regards 

Eric Tardieu 
 

 


